
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Shares with the Football Coaches in Iraq their Grief
for the Death of Coach Mohammed Abbas

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, shared with the football

coaches in Iraq their grief for the death of the coach of the Krabala Football Club in the

presence of his Eminence in a mourning mejlis held for the sole of the late by the Iraqi

football coach association Friday, 5/7/2013.

His Eminence called for not exploiting the issue politically by exerting pressure on the

government or the security apparatuses, warning against a serious culture that is growing

within the security system. He also asked Allah, the One and Only, to bestow His mercy upon the

late and to give his parents patience.


